Carre’s Grammar School Senior Rugby Training Camp 2011
The upcoming season is a very exciting prospect. There is an enormous amount of talent but the two year groups have not played as a squad before. Therefore we will be holding a camp on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st August

The days will start at 9am and finish at 3pm

We will be in the classroom and on the all-weather so no-one is to wear metal studs!!

Please email me at james.offer@carres.lincs.sch.uk to let me know of your attendance either yes or no!
Thanks

